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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Gas main survey – Fitzhugh estate – image included. 
 
Further to our letter dated 05 July 2024, we are reissuing the letter with the below 
mentioned image which was not included previously due to a clerical error.  
 
Wandsworth Council is considering ideas to develop sites across the Borough as part of its 
Homes for Wandsworth Programme.  The aim of the programme is to deliver much-needed 
new council rent homes to meet the needs of local residents now, and for generations to 
come.  
 
As you may be aware, we are looking at the Fitzhugh estate to provide some of these new 
council rent homes. These new homes will be for council rent and existing residents of 
Fitzhugh Estate in housing need or those looking to downsize will be given priority for 
allocation of the new homes. 
 
As part of our ongoing investigations, we will be surveying a gas main located in the north-
west of the estate, beyond the boiler house, on 15th July 2024. 
 
There will be some digging required but it is in the grass area behind the boiler house. As 
such, the survey is expected to be low-impact, with no parking or facilities impacted for the 
duration. The location of the works can be seen on the image overleaf. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our engagement 
team by emailing FitzhughEstate@kandaconsulting.co.uk  or calling 020 3900 3676.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 

Christopher Hayhurst 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy and Development 



 

Director of Housing and Regeneration: Brian Reilly 
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= Trial pit locations  
 

 


